
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parents/ Carers 
 
Netherfield School Parliament are concerned about the bushfires in Australia and the loss to wildlife. 
To help raise money and awareness they are asking for your help and hosting the below events: 
 

 

Australian Themed Bake Sale - Thursday 23 January  
Please get baking! Any donations for the cake sale to be brought to the studio Thursday morning in 
something that can be easily returned to you, or that can be thrown away. Cakes will be on sale in 
the school playground after school.  
  
Australia Day - Friday 24 January  
Dress up in anything Australian! Crocodile/Kangaroo or dress up in red, white and blue the colours of 
the Australian flag. Australian themed activities will be taking part throughout the day. 
 We are asking for a small donation to be made to your child’s class teacher.  
 
 
Thank you for your support,  
The Netherfield School Parliament.  
 

 


